Himachal Pradesh
Public Works D¢partment

No. SD-III-CB-WA-Structure Stability /2024- M @ZSL(”EDated:- {7;0/&/ /’)/A\

To
/The Principal,
St. Edward’s School (H.P.)

Subject: Regarding Issue of Structure stability Certificate.
Reference: Your office letter No. SES/PWD/Building Safety/2024-773 dated
29-08-2024.

With reference to above, it is certified that as per the report submitted
by the concerned Assistant Engineer, the St. Edward’s School has been inspected on

22-11-2024 and found that the said building visually seems to be safe and sound. .
However, structure stability cannot be ascertained due to non-availability of
structural drawing and other specification required for the building constructions as
per the building code, but the building visually seems to be fit for occupancy for the

year 2024-25 during normal conditions.

Executive EM

himla Division No.lll,
WD.,Shi 3
Copy forwarded to the Assistant Engineer, Shimla” Sub Division
No.VII, HPPWD., Shimla with reference to his office letter No., SSD-VII-Structural Stability
2024/-703 dated 25-11-2024 for information.

Executive Engineer,
Shimla Division No.lll,
HPPWD.,Shimla-3



